Gulfstream Sailing Club March 17 General Meeting Minutes

There was no meeting in March, due to the outbreak of Covid-19. The following notice was sent out to all members:

March 17 General Member Meeting CANCELLED

Dear Sailors:

After consulting the local, national, and international guidance related to the current **COVID-19** / **coronavirus** outbreak, and after consulting with our board, we are cancelling the monthly general meeting at the VFW scheduled for March 17. Unlike the Beach Bash, which will be held outdoors, we would not be able to practice "social distancing," or control the disinfection of the VFW facility (tables, chairs, and other surfaces), or avoid other patrons of the venue if they are sick or coughing. We are taking this measure out of an abundance of caution, and we do not have any pressing business that needs to be taken this month. We will reassess the situation next month to see if we will meet in April.

If any of our members is quarantined or becomes ill, please reach out to me or any board member if you need assistance like food or medicine deliveries. Let's support each other.

March 17 is also St. Patrick's Day, and local events like the parades in Fort Lauderdale and Hollywood have been cancelled. March 17 is also **Presidential Primary Election Day** in Florida. Please do your civic duty and vote if you can.

Phil Decker Commodore